Dear (NAME).
I am a resident in (location) and I am writing to express my concern about (potential) changes to school washroom and locker room access.
As I’m sure you’re aware, many individuals are uncomfortable undressing in front of someone of the opposite sex, regardless of how that person may identify. Girls in particular can also become distressed at having to deal with various menstruation-related issues (such as changing a sanitary pad or tampon, or cleaning clothing stained by a heavy or unexpected menstrual flow) when someone of the opposite sex is also in that space.
This can lead to negative impacts, such as (INSERT A BRIEF EXAMPLE e.g. menstruating girls staying home to avoid being subjected to period shame).
I am requesting that rather than converting single-sex spaces, you add a third space for those individuals who do not want to use the facilities for their sex. This approach ensures the needs of all students are met effectively, and thus is a much more inclusive model.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,
NAME

